
-----Original Message----- 
From: Coulter, William [mailto:CoulterW@Coudert.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2005 10:59 PM 
To: Scott Kotler 
Subject: RE: FTMSC USA, LLC STA re: Katrina 
 
 
Chris, 
 
  Please accept this email as a modification, or clarification, of the FTMSC request for 
Special Temporary Authority SES-STA-200050906.   
 
This request STA was for a period of thirty (30 ) days . 
 
FTMSC will file tomorrow, September 8, 2005 for Special Temporary Authority for an 
additional 180 days, after a period of public notice. 
 
Regards,  Bill 


